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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

NOV

11th -
13th

Year 1 Bikeability

15th Children In Need/Odd Socks 
Day for Anti-Bullying Week

20th PTFA Movie Night

22nd Non-Uniform Day - Chocolate

27th PTFA Meeting – 6.00 p.m.

28th Flu Vaccinations

29th Non-Uniform Day - Bottles

DEC

5th PTFA Christmas Fair 3.30-
5.00 p.m.

6th The Gruffalo’s Child Trip

29th School re-opens

25th Year 4 Class Assembly/Year
3B & 3H Trip

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

Mon Newspaper Club/Game Building 
Club /Yr1 & Yr2 Girls Football

Tues Rec, Y1 & Y2 Choir

Wed KS2 Girls Football

Thurs Yr 5 Table Tennis

Fri Yr 1 & 2 Hama Bead Club/KS2 
Streetdance

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

SPORTS NEWS PUPIL VOICE

By: Phoebe and Amelia

This morning Year 5H did an amazing 
assembly.

Charlotte said “Our assembly was all 
about Blockbusters (a quiz show).  I 
loved being Bob and being part of the 
play.”

Jack said “I was a little bit nervous 
saying my lines but it built up my 
confidence.”

SCHOOL NEWS

YEAR 5H CLASS ASSEMBLY
Year 5H did an amazing ‘Blockbusters’ assembly sharing their learning from the last half 
term.  The whole class were wonderful and their rendition of Macavity was worthy of an 
Oscar.  Well done to all involved!!

CHILDREN IN NEED/ANTI-BULLYING WEEK
Friday 15th November is Children in Need Day.  Children can come to school in non-uniform 
and odd socks for Anti-Bullying Week.  Please bring a donation of £1.00 for this worthwhile 
cause.  Thank you.

PTFA MOVIE NIGHT
The PTFA will be holding a Movie Night on Wednesday 20th November.  Further details to 
follow.  

JAR STALL
Year 5 will be having a Jar Stall at our Christmas Fair on Thursday 5th December.  Please send 
decorated jars filled with sweets, craft items, cosmetics, etc.  Child will receive 5 housepoints
for each decorated jar brought in!

NON-UNIFORM DAYS – CHRISTMAS FAIR
We will be holding two Non-Uniform Days, one on Friday 22nd November for chocolate and 
one on Friday 29th November  for bottles (shower gels, bath foam, etc).  

SCHOOL CLOSURE
As you are no doubt aware, there is a General Election on Thursday 12th December and as 
our school is used as a Polling Station we will be closed on this day.  Apologies for any 
inconvenience caused.

Yesterday, our Wednesday Football 
Squad played their cup fixture against 
Haslingden Primary School.

It was a fantastic performance by the 
team but we unfortunately just lost the 
match 3-2.  

All the players can be very proud of 
their efforts as the conditions were 
absolutely awful, but they kept playing 
and trying for the whole match.


